
  

 
  The President 

                    of the 

 Economic and Social Council        
 

 

          

21 June 2019 

 

 

 

 

Excellency, 

  

I am pleased to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 20 June 2019, informing me 

that your country intends to present its voluntary national review at the 2020 high-level 

political forum on sustainable development, when it is convened under the auspices of the 

Economic and Social Council in that year. 

 

I should like to commend you on the decision of your country to conduct a voluntary 

national review, and I wish you well in this important undertaking. 

 

        Yours sincerely, 

 

  Inga Rhonda King 

            President of ECOSOC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

H.E. Mr. Ronald Jean Jumeau 

Permanent Representative of the Republic of Seychelles 

 to the United Nations 

New York 


